
From: Shauna Anderson <  

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 3:38 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Re: PLRZ20240003 

 

 

To:  

The Galiano LTC 

Re: Proposed rezoning from Rural 2 (R2) to site specific R2 Zoning on Application 

PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Members of the Galiano LTC, 

I am writing in support of the rezoning proposal being put forward by Palmberg, on application 

PLRZ20240003. 

  

I believe this is an example of a well thought out long term land use project that would ensure a 

local business provider the ability to keep running their current business, and expand into other 

economic areas that can benefit the community as a whole. Palmberg will utilize best practices 

and is aware of the surrounding sensitive riparian areas. This project considers growth at a 

sustainable rate, all stated intended uses are not going to begin instantly and coincide all at once. 

It is possible for the rezoning to move forward in a way that is considerate of both its 

neighbourhood and the environment.  

By supporting this rezoning, our local trust committee can ensure that there are equal 

opportunities for responsible economic growth as well as protecting our unique environment. 

 

With appreciation, 

-Shauna Anderson 

 

Galiano Island, BC 

 

 

 

 

 


